
 

 

30th April 2024 
Deputy Sorca Clarke 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2 
sorca.clarke@oireachtas.ie 

 
Re: PQ ref 17414/24 

 
Dear Deputy Clarke 
 
I refer to your representation in relation to the number of births in the maternity unit of Mullingar 
Regional Hospital in the years of 2022, 2023 and to date in 2024, in tabular form. 
 
Please see the following table for your information: 
 

 
 
 
I trust the above answers your query. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Kay Slevin  
Hospital Manager,  
Regional Hospital Mullingar 
 
 
 

mailto:sorca.clarke@oireachtas.ie

